

Minutes of the Stanford in the Vale NP Steering Committee Meeting

Monday 7 March 2016– Stanford School at 7.30pm

Item		Action
1.	Welcome from Chairman - Peter Gill In attendance – RP, CMit, RG, SM, RR , JW Apologies - HW	
2.	Minutes of 22nd February meeting: Agreed and signed	
3.	Matters arising not on the Agenda: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Project Plan updated • Still need the link to dropbox • The individual responses to the last consultation to be sent after viewed by PL • Still no response from OCC regarding the school. When communication received will be added to the agenda 	PL JW
4.	Sustainability Appraisal: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Chapter 4 has been sent round for comments • A Rural Community Profile had been prepared by ORCC for the Drayton PC. It was felt we could find all the information to complete this from previous work done for this group. • Various sections to be sent for completion by others. • Chapter 5 is coming together. • School section to be updated • When ready, David Potter to be contacted for a meeting to look at the Sustainability Report, then report back to the group. 	RG All RG JW RG
5.	Skeleton Draft Plan: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • First draft of polices, based on Drayton NP, sent round. Comments to be sent to CMit. 	All
6.	Community Land Trust <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Membership of CLT to be renewed. • CMit to give a report about the work of the CLT to the Parish Council at the Annual Parish Meeting on 25th April. 	CMit
7.	Any Planning Applications <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Dixey Down have just put in for more foaling boxes 	
8.	Updates: Finance: A VAT refund claim for just over £1000.00 has been put in by the Parish Council Web site monthly costs continue School bill still outstanding Web site - Up to date with latest minutes and Agenda.	
9.	Any Other Business: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The mobile library is to close in September. Discussed possible places to create a village library. Melinda Tilley to be approached. • Meeting about the puffin crossing on A417 on 17th March • Correspondence received from Gantlett Farms regarding the suggestion that part of the land at Shellingford Quarry could be used for a Sustainable Drainage System and Nature Conservation Area. At present they do not wish to change the planning status of this part of the property. 	PG
	Next meetings: Tuesday 22 March and 11 April in the School at 7.30pm	